
Dear Student/Parent: 
 
 
Students in temporary housing situations are eligible for free school meals. Homeless 
students and their families do not need to complete a free meal application. Instead, the 
school district’s McKinneyVento Liaison can give the students’ names to the food service 
director. 
 
· Are you living in a temporary location? 
 
· Are you sharing the housing of another person because you lost your housing, or 
because of economic hardship, or for another similar reason? 
 
· Are you sleeping in a car, a park, bus/train station, or campsite? 
 
· Are you staying in a motel, a hotel, a shelter, or another temporary location? 
 
If you answer “Yes” to any of the questions above, please talk with your school 
district’s McKinneyVento Liaison.  You might not have to fill out the free meal 
application.  Your liaison is Christopher Fisher, and can be contacted at the following 
number:315-497-2670, to find out whether you or your children are eligible to get free 
meals without an application. 
 
If you need contact information for a liaison in a different school district, or if you would 
like more information about the rights of a student in temporary housing, please visit 
www.teachs.org. 


